Week beginning 10.10.2022

STAR moments

This week's happy leaves go to:

5R: Damisola, for his improvement in attitude towards his learning, Damisola has tried hard to incorporate most of our 5 learning strategies in his work, He has reflected in the choices he makes to make him a better learner. Keep it up!

5T: Zakariya, for his attitude towards learning. Zakariya always engages with his talk partners and respectfully challenges their opinion to deepen his learning. He is very enthusiastic!

5PN: Reggie, for consistently putting 100% effort into his work and helping his peers if they are struggling. Reggie always has a smile on his face and brightens up our classroom!



This week's learning...

As readers, the children will continue to read the exciting adventures of Malala and how she fought for the right to an education for children.

As writers, the children will be using their oracy skills to rehearse and perform their persuasive speeches from the perspective of Nelson Mandela.

As mathematicians, the children are going to continue adding and subtracting within 1 000 000. Our mathematicians will use written methods to ensure they are adding and subtracting larger numbers accurately. We will be applying these number operations in real life contexts and comparing populations and flat prices.

As historians, we will continue the topic of Nelson Mandela in Black History. We will consolidate our knowledge of him, focus on his time in prison and write a diary entry from his perspective.

As scientists, we will continue looking at the subject of Space and discovering the different phases of the moon.

As artists, we will be looking at different artists from around the world. We will look at Takasha Murakami and explore his fun doodled style. We will practise creating texture detail and tone with pen.

In RE children will continue looking at the overall theme of 'Thankfulness' and explore what we are thankful for and how we can show thankfulness.

In computing, we are learning about how networks and systems help send a message from from device to another.

Don't forget!

P.E. is on Thursday so you need to come into school dressed in your P.E. kit with black trainers!

Fit Friday is on Friday so you need to come into school dressed in your Fit Friday kit with black trainers!

Swimming for ALL year
five pupils starts on
Monday 14th November.
Please organise your kits.
A kit list has been shared
on parentmail.

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each day! Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day. Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too.

Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables Rockstars too.

Keep in touch!

Email:

year5@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336